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SUBJECT:  

July 1, 2024 

INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION 

The Independence Day holiday will be celebrated on Thursday, July 4, 2024. No ser-
vice will be operated. VVTA administrative offices will also be closed on Thursday, July 
4, 2024. 

 

On Wednesday, July 3, 2024, regular Weekday schedules will be operated. 

 

On Friday, July 5, 2024, regular Weekday schedules will be operated. 

 

Operators are to display headsign Public Relations Code PR 11 that reads “No Ser-
vice Tomorrow” on Wednesday, July 3, 2024. 
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